
Prop 312
Requires Municipalities to Give Tax Breaks to Property Owners Who Spend Money to Mitigate 
Problems Caused by Encampments of Unhoused People Near Their Property

 

VOTE NO

Proposed by AZ Legislature
A "yes" vote would allow for property owners to apply for a property tax refund in certain 
circumstances, including in instances if the city or locality in which the property is located does 
not enforce laws regarding illegal camping, loitering, obstructing public thoroughfares, 
panhandling, public urination or defecation, public consumption of alcoholic beverages, and 
possession or use of illegal substances. Source: Balletpedia

Cities have argued previously that it would put them in an “impossible” legal 
situation. Source:  AZ Mirror, 7/10/2024


